
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ashley Michaelis <amichaelis@usd434.us> 
Date: Wed, Nov 17, 2021 at 1:06 PM 
Subject: Asst Musical Director Resignation 
To: Regan Erickson <rerickson@usd434.us>, Kara Mason <kmason@usd434.us>, 
Derek Terry <dterry@usd434.us> 
 
 
Please accept this letter as my resignation as the High School Assistant Musical 
Director, as I will not be renewing this supplemental contract next year.   I have loved 
being part of the magic of the theater for 4 wonderful years, but would like to take a 
more active role in the Charger Spirit Club/Booster aspects of supporting our school and 
theater programs.  As my children are getting older and more involved in activities I 
want to make sure I'm not missing out on being a parent cheering for them in the 
audience.  
 
I know that Ms. Mason and Mr. Terry along with the new Musical Assistant Director will 
have success in the future productions. Please feel free to contact me to help on a 
volunteer basis as a parent and proud supporter of the arts if help is ever needed.   
 
Thank you so much for the opportunity to work with our youth in this extra curricular 
capacity.  It has truly been a pleasure.   
 
Sincerely, 
Ashley Michaelis 
 


